
We are currently looking for people and whānau who 
have experienced a serious injury and who might be 
interested in taking part in research.

A member of our research team may come and chat to 
you about this research during your stay.

This study has received ethical approval from the Health and
Disability Ethics Committee: 2024 EXP 21488
Version 1.2_20 August 2025

Kia ora!

Building resources for 
recovery after serious injury

In the meantime, you can 
watch this video to learn 
more about this research.
Go to https://youtu.be/nlfAKnSjkXU or 
scan the QR code to view the video
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